The Calvary United Methodist Church in Dumont hosted the IDC in a Ramadan Dinner on August 21st 2011. Guests broke fast together on this memorable evening with the dinner brought in by the IDC.

Dr. Levent Koc, CEO of the IDC gave a brief speech about the month of "Ramadan" before breaking fast.

We thank the families who cooked and everyone at the Calvary United Methodist Church for letting us have such a wonderful evening. Everyone enjoyed a delicious meal with some great conversations.

Pictures from the night:





